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Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council
The Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council published its Enhanced Biennial Rule Review in compliance with Section 120.74 and 120.745, F.S. The Report was published on the agency Internet website on April 5, 2012, and may be accessed at: http://www.swfrpc.org/biennial_rule_review.html. As of June 19, 2012, the SWFRPC has received no inquiries, public comments or objections to the Enhanced Biennial Rule Review and the Report’s Group 1 rules. All inquiries, public comments, or objections are to be submitted to: SWFRPC, 1926 Victoria Avenue, Fort Myers, FL 33901, Fax: (239)338-1560, email ldonley@swfrpc.org.

